

ST. JOACHIM SCHOOL NEWSLETTER JANUARY 19TH, 2021

St Joachim's School 559-674-7628

310 N "I" Street Madera, CA 93637

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, Jan. 19th, 2021 School Board Meeting at 6pm via Zoom

Friday, Jan. 29th, 2021 Mass via Zoom at 10:00am Noon Dismissal

January 31st, - February 5th, 2021 Catholic School Week

Friday, Feb. 5th, 2021 Picture Retake Day! from 8am - 11:00am Mass via Zoom at 10:00am

Friday, Feb. 12th, 2021 Mass via Zoom at 10:00am Noon Dismissal

Monday, Feb. 15th, 2021 President's Day - NO SCHOOL



Picture Retake Day!

Individual pictures retakes will be taking on Friday, February 5th from 8am - 11:30am. If you have had and are not happy with them, please bring the entire package back when you have your picture retaken. If you were absent or are new to the school, you will want to have your picture taken. Money needs to be turned in at the time your child's picture taken or pay online within 48 hours after Picture Day.



<u>Jan. 31st - Feb. 5th</u>

More information to follow soon...



Kindergarten applications forms are now available for pick up in the front office. All families including those who currently have students enrolled in our school or in our preschool must complete an application for entrance to kindergarten. Please encourage friends or relatives who may be considering St Joachim School to pick up an application!

Principal's Corner

Hello St. Joachim Community, It was wonderful to return to school last week after a long winter vacation. School is so much more fun for me when the students are on campus!

Despite this unconventional school year, the students are still learning and growing, whether they are at school in person or online. One thing this year has shown me is that students are resilient and full of hope and optimism for the future. I am so proud of how the students at St. Joachim have adapted to many changes as the months have gone by: starting the year online, transitioning to in-class learning, wearing masks, remembering to bring a lunch each day. washing hands and using hand sanitizer, social distancing, coming back to school after a very long break, and adapting to quarantines if necessary. SJS students are amazing! A huge thank you also goes out to each parent for rolling with the changes along with the kids! Your support for your children and their education is unsurpassed!

I have great hope for the end to this virus and a return to gathering together as a school family. I pray each day for a brighter tomorrow. Have a wonderful week!

-Mrs. Forcey

St. Carmen Salles "Forward, Always Forward GOD Will Provide".